
Group Member Names: Grade /45 
George Washington Carver: The Man, The Scientist, The Artist 

Poster Rubric 
Information 

0 pts 3 pts 5 pts 10 pts. 

History: 
DOB, loss of 
mother, medical, left 
farm, education 
search, Tuskegee, 
role at Tuskegee, 
Civil Rights, picture 

Did not 
complete 

Answered 1-5 questions 
only but did them well 

OR 

Answered 6-10 
questions but not 
correctly or completely. 

Answered 6-10 
questions only but did 
them well 

OR 

Answered all 10 
questions but not 
correctly or completely 

Answered all 10 
questions completely 
and correctly. 

Science: 
Early interest, 
driving force, 
agriculture focus, 
plants, academic 
struggles, 
alternative land use, 
alternative plant 
use, picture 

Did not 
complete 

Answered 1-4 questions 
only but did them well 

OR 

Answered 5-9 questions 
but not correctly or 
completely. 

Answered 5-9 questions 
only but did them well 

OR 

Answered all 9 
questions but not 
correctly or completely 

Answered all 9 
questions completely 
and correctly. 

Art and Religion: 
Develop love of art, 
college focus, focus 
of art, role of art at 
Tuskegee, religion, 
role of faith, life 
philosophy, impact 
of faith, picture 

Did not 
complete 

Answered 1-4 questions 
only but did them well 

OR 

Answered 5-9 questions 
but not correctly or 
completely. 

Answered 5-9 questions 
only but did them well 

OR 

Answered all 9 
questions but not 
correctly or completely 

Answered all 9 
questions completely 
and correctly. 

Creativity 

0 pts 1 pt. 3 pts. 5 pts. 

Poster is creative, 
demonstrates good 
handwriting and 
neat 

No 
poster 

1 of 3 of the 
expectations fulfilled 

2 of the 3 expectations 
fulfilled 

Creative, good 
handwriting and neat 

Sources: 
All sources are 
noted. 

Not 
included 

Included 

Timeliness Over 2 
days late 

2 days late 1 day late On time 


